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Memorandum
To: Redevelopment Authorities & Community Development Boards
From: Maggie Schmitt, Urban Renewal & Relocation Coordinato@
Subject: Revised Urban Renewal Regulations, 760 CMR 12.00
Date: June 7,2018

As part of the review of Executive Branch regulations under Executive Order No. 5 62, the Department of
Housing and Community Development (the Department) reviewed and amended its urban renewal
regulations. This memorandum provides a link to the revised Urban Renewal regulations, 760 CMR
12.00, which are effective as of April 20, 2018.

You can find the regulations at: https://www.mass.gov/files/documents/201 8/05/23/760cmr12 . pdf

These regulations, as well as the updated Urban Renewal Plan Preparation Guide, will also soon be
available on the Department’s website.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (617) 573-1408 or at:

Maggie Schmitt, Alcp, LEED AP BD+C
Urban Renewal & Relocation Coordinator
Department of Housing and Community Development
100 Cambridge Street, Suite 300

" Boston, MA 02114
maggie.schmitt@mass.gov

Note: As of April 5, 2018, my email address ending (@state.ma.us has changed to @mass.gov extension.
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June 27, 2018

Ellen Shore

Operations Director

Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
855 Broadway

Cambridge, MA 02138

RE: Urban Renewal Agency Annual Reports

Dear Ms. Shore:

The Department of Housing & Community Development (Departmerit) is in receipt of your letter dated
June 25, 2018 requesting approval for submittal of the Cambridge Redevelopment Authority (CRA)
annual report in the month of F ebruary rather than in January.

Based on the information in your letter, and, in accordance with the urban renewal regulations at 760
CMR 12.06, the Department approves your request for the submittal of the CRA annual report in February
of each year.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at maggie.schmitt@mass.gov or at (617)
573-1408.

‘Sincerely,

Maggie Schmitt, AICP
Urban Renewal & Relocation Coordinator

100 Cthbn'dge Street, Suite 300 . www.mass.gov/dhed
Baston, Massachusetts 02114 617.573.1100



